
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

The Delaware County Regional Wastewater District will need the Town of Yorktown’s Regional 

Wastewater Board appointment before their January 4, 2023 board meeting. 

Proposal: 

Pete Olson is the current Town appointment.  His term ends on December 31, 2022.  Mr. Olson 

has agreed to be reappointed to another term, if that is the wish of the Town Council. 

 


